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As far as I can see this is not a well thought out idea. It is unaffordable for the general population,
therefore it is discriminatory against those who need transportation and can't afford it. It restricts
our rights to freedom of movement as well. I have not seen anyone address responsible disposal of
spent batteries. It is not good for the environment when you take into account how the components
for the batteries have to be pulled from the earth. As far as I can see this doesn't have anything to do
with a clean environment but everything to do with controlling people.


